March 24, 2008
Ms. Margaret D. Weishar
W287 N3287 Woodgate Court

Pewaukee, WI 53072
Dear Ms. Weishar:

We received your resume and appreciate your interest in The Bradley Foundation.  While your resume is very impressive we do not have an open position at this time.  We will keep your resume in our files in case our situation changes.
Very truly yours,

Mandy L. Hess

Controller

H:/Finance/HR/Weishar letter 3-24-08.doc


